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Timing
Model 330500-03 is obsolete effective immediately; no new orders for this model will be accepted.  
New orders for the other 3300 Series models will be accepted through May 31, 2010. Any new orders 
received must be for shipment prior to June 30, 2010.

Recommended Alternative
Federal Signal’s IMPAXX line of LED warning lights are a suitable alternative to the models being 
discontinued. Following is a cross-reference showing the recommended substitute for each model:

Obsolete Models Description Substitute Models

330500-02 IPX312-2 IMPAXX, Amber LEDs, Amber lens

330500-03 IPX312-3 IMPAXX, Blue LEDs, Blue lens

330500-04 IPX312-4 IMPAXX, Red LEDs, Red lens

330500-06
IPX310-6 IMPAXX, Green LEDs, Clear lens

IPX312-6 IMPAXX, Green LEDs, Green lens

330510-02 IPX310-2 IMPAXX, Amber LEDs, Clear lens

330510-03 IPX310-3 IMPAXX, Blue LEDs, Clear lens

330510-04 IPX310-4 IMPAXX, Red LEDs, Clear lens

For more information, please visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-682-8022.

3300 Series of Warning lights to be discontinued

Federal Signal will be discontinuing its 3300 Series models of LED warning 
lights. All 330500 and 330510 models will be discontinued.


